
Hello everyone, 

Do you use visuals or picture exchange to engage with your 

child? 

Does your child use visuals or picture exchange at school and you 

would like to know more about it so that you can use it as a tool at 

home?  

Do you have any questions, big or small, around using visuals or 

picture exchange? 

If the answer to any of these questions is YES please book a place 

on our ‘Visual and picture exchange - Supporting 

Communication’ morning.  

at The Castle School on Thursday, 14, December 2023 

In the Jane Evans Room  

Please come along from 9am for a catch up over a cuppa and 

informal chat; we can explore any questions you may have and 

hopefully address during the morning. 

Discussion will run from 9:30 to 12:00. 

This session is open to all however, as space is a premium, please 

call reception and speak to Becky to book your place asap. 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

Steph (Speech Therapist), Liz (Primary 1 Team leader) and Jackie 

(Pastoral Manager)  

                      


